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A lot of people asked me why the President (or Q) didn’t see this coming.  
Actually, they did. And they warned us the election would be stolen.  
 



 
While much of his base spent the weekend terrified that the President would be 
removed from office due to a rigged election, POTUS played golf and posed for 
photos. 
 

 
 

There are 19 counties in the U.S. that have correctly predicted the outcome of 
every presidential race since 1980. This year, 18 of the 19 counties went for 
Trump.  



 
 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/these-counties-backed-every-president-since-reagan-
11570786200 
 

 
Many people are posting videos from election night coverage that appear to show 
shenanigans as they were happening.  
 
In the top image, Trump is leading Biden by 5.5%.  
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In the next image, a few seconds later, Trump is trailing by 0.3%. 
 
 



 

 
 

Poll works in Maricopa County had problems with new voting machines.  
 



 
 

The Trump campaign is filing a lawsuit in Arizona. 
 



 
 
 



 
 

Republican members of Michigan’s House and Senate oversight Committees have 
subpoenaed election documents as part of an investigation into allegations of 
fraud.  



 
https://www.washingtonexaminer.com/news/michigan-legislature-subpoenas-documents-
after-gop-alleges-election-fraud 
 

Iowa’s Secretary of State has ordered a hand recount in Jasper County. 
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https://wbckfm.com/great-lakes-justice-center-files-election-crimes-lawsuit/ 
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More info.  

 
 



 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
https://www.breitbart.com/politics/2020/11/05/lawsuit-at-least-21k-dead-people-on-
pennsylvania-voter-rolls/ 
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Doug Collins will lead the recount and canvass effort in Georgia.  
 



 
 

 
 



 
 



 
 

 
A missing flash drive with election data prompted an investigation in Wisconsin. 
 



 
https://www.wisconsinrightnow.com/2020/11/06/milwaukee-election-flash-drive/ 
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Dominion Voting Systems is backed by a grant from the Clinton Foundation.  
 



 
 



 



 



 
 

Project Veritas received testimony from a second postal worker about election 
fraud. 
 



 
 

 
In Nevada, a new vote by mail system seemed designed to fail.  
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A whistleblower has come forward in Nevada.  
 



 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Some Twitter accounts did a deep dive into the trends and statistics of the  
election.  
 

 
 
 



 
 



 



Let’s look at Milwaukee 
 
 

 
 

And Allegheny 



 
And there’s this.  
 

 
 
 
 

Kentucky's Attorney General, Daniel Cameron, will join other Republican AGs in 
taking "major legal action" in the case challenging Pennsylvania's mail-in ballots. 
 
Missouri Attorney General Eric Schmitt will sign a court brief with other 



Republican AGs arguing in favor of a GOP lawsuit challenging mail-in ballots 
before the U.S. Supreme Court  
 
Utah’s Attorney General previously announced he was taking personal leave to 
assist in preparation of election-related briefs for the Trump campaign. 
 
Many witnesses are coming forward to testify about election fraud.  
 

 
 
 
 

A lot of frustrated people have been asking where is AG Barr in all of this? 



 
 
AG Barr is reported to have had a half hour meeting this morning with Senate 
leader Mitch McConnell. 
 



 
 
Barr did not speak to reporters. 
 

 
 



 
 
I listened to a 9-minute address McConnell gave following his meeting with AG 
Barr.  Mitch said he had received a briefing from NSA confirming there was no 
evidence of foreign interference in the election. McConnell defended President 
Trump’s right to a fair hearing of his grievances regarding election integrity.  
 
 

 
 
 
Kayleigh McEnany and Rona McDaniel held a news conference today where they 
updated the press on the effort to identify and challenge voter fraud.  
 



McDaniel said there are hundreds of witnesses who have come forward to give 
testimony on more than 2800 incidents.  
 

 
 
Just in: 
 

 
 



Also just in:  

 
 
Breaking:  

 
 



 
 
 
Here’s the latest on the election returns in Arizona with around 80,000 ballots left 
to count (of which, 45,000 are provisional). 
 



 
 
 
It was a hard-fought battle on social media this weekend, but we made great 
progress in drowning out the narrative of the mainstream media. 
 



 
 
The President went on a tweeting spree this afternoon. 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 
 

After spending the weekend golfing, the President announced on Twitter he was 
firing Defense Secretary Mark Esper.  
 
Why would POTUS bother firing Esper if he planned to leave office? 
 

 
 
 



 
 

Pfizer announced it has a vaccine that is 90% effective against covid-19.  
 
 



 
 



 


